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CARDINAL
MIDDLE SCHOOL
TENNIS MEETING

Wednesday, November 8 at 5:30pm
The Tennis Park | 11515 Whisper Forest

Interested in playing tennis for your school?
Join us for a parent/student meeting if you want
to join. We will talk about pre-season, practices,

and expectations. Season starts in Feburary.

For students in 6th, 7th, or 8th grade only

Please contact Coach Lizzie if you plan on attending
210-717-5717 | lizzie@thetennispark.com

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgzGwHVMBXzDnztFdbxPIbWNCxBjw?projector=1&messagePartld=0.1




